
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our team is gearing up for a new survey in which we'll be giving you the 

opportunity to express your opinion on parent and carer engagement at 

Birklands Primary School and your overall confidence in the school.  

 

Our goal is to open up a communication channel where your voice is heard 

and organised in such a way that we can create the best learning 

environment for your child.  

 

To help us with this, we're working together with the Edurio survey platform. 

 

To complete the survey, please click here: edurio.com/poll/d6eBJN 

 

Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though the responses 

will be aggregated for the purpose of analysis. The survey will be available 

until 21st July 2023 so please make sure to have your say and share your 

feedback over the next few weeks. 

 

Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated. To show our appreciation, 

there is the option at the end of the survey to opt into a prize draw to win a 

Tesco gift card! If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch. 

 

We look forward to your feedback! 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/d6eBJN

